
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Due to unavoidable reasons, the Teachers Appreciation Workshop on 05-07 

November 23 is postponed.  

 

The Teachers Appreciation Workshop's new Schedule will be 

announced soon. For any query, please mail at 

info@dce.buet.ac.bd  

 

We understand that this change might affect your schedule, 

and we sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may 

cause.  
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